
Request for Feedback on Our Strategic Plan 

Dear Volunteers, 

As a valued member of our team, we greatly appreciate your dedication and support in helping 

us achieve our mission. We are in the process of developing a new strategic plan to guide our 

organization over the next few years, and we would love to hear your thoughts. 

Your feedback is essential to ensure that our plan reflects the needs of the communities we serve 

and the aspirations of our team. Please take a moment to provide your input on the following: 

• What do you believe are our organization's strengths and weaknesses? 

• Which areas do you think we should focus on in the upcoming years? 

• Any specific suggestions or ideas you have in mind? 

Please send your feedback by [insert deadline] to ensure we can incorporate your thoughts into 

our planning process. 

Thank you for your commitment and for sharing your insights with us. Together, we can create a 

brighter future for our communities. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[NGO Name] 

[Contact Information] 


